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2 fprid 1954

Dr. Claule Sharmon B
Bell Telephone laboratories, Ine.
Murray Hill, New Jersey
Dear Dr. Shannon: | , |
. With reference to the misaion of the Subecommittes
- on Ceneral Purpose Flexible Analytical Equipment, the
‘date of May U-7, 1954, inclusive, hae been proposed for

the initial review of the prodlem confyronting the committes.
The meeting will be held at the Natioml Security Agency.

Various menbers of the Agency are contributing consider-
able effort to moking o detailed presentation of several
problems pertinent to the work of the committee ard it i@ :
Medmtmmmame tobemaenhforﬂmenure initial
conference. _

W yeu please aa,vise m:-. villjem P. Friadmn, mecutive
Secretary of the Naticmal Security Agency Bctlentific Advisory
erdvhetheryouﬁllbeu’bletoattenﬁiumr that he my
ispue tmvel ordera. ,

- Si'ncere]é.

 JOHN C. McPHERSON
Chairman of the Subcommittee
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